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14 October 2016
IEAG calls for eradication of seclusion in schools
The Inclusive Education Action Group (IEAG) calls for action in response to the latest media reports of a Wellington school's use of a small dark "seclusion" room to discipline children. 
IEAG welcomes the launch of an investigation by Chief Ombudsman Peter Boshier and calls for this practice to be eradicated immediately from all New Zealand schools. 
IEAG calls on the Ministry of Education to:

1.


ENDS

For more information contact: 

Heather Lear
Media Spokesperson

Ph: 027 027 4371485 
Email:  heather.lear@clear.net.nz 
IEAG background information

IEAG is a community group of disabled people, parents of disabled students, principals, teachers, education professionals, researchers and disability advocates throughout New Zealand. 
Since 2007, IEAG has been advocating for change so that New Zealand will have an inclusive education system.  We inform and make our expertise available to decision and policy makers, upskill teachers and educators on inclusive practice, research and develop resources, and empower parents to advocate for their child in their local school. 

Based on United Nations Conventions on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, and the NZ Disability Strategy, we believe that education is a human right and disabled people should have access to an inclusive, quality and free primary and secondary education, as others in their community do. This right is supported by the Education Act 1989 and the NZ Curriculum. The evidence shows that this right is often not upheld in practice.   
IEAG

PO Box 13-614
Johnsonville 6440
www.ieag.org.nz 
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